From: ybarton@comcast.net

To: E-OHPSCA2713.EBSA
Subject: Comment: RIN 1210-AB44
Date: Wednesday, September 07, 2011 10:49:30 PM

To Whom It May Concern:

| strongly object to the mandate that all "contraceptives" and sterilization procedures be covered by
private health insurance with no co-pay to patients! This is simply WRONG!

Also, the conscience rights of insurers, providers and people like me who object to being forced by the
federal government to offer or subsidize contraceptives and sterilization services need to be protected.

Sincerely,
Yvonne Barton
Littleton, CO 80122
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